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TxDOT Hosting Second Loop 337 Expansion Project Public Meeting 

New Braunfels, Texas — On Tuesday, July 12th, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m., the Texas Department of 

Transportation (TxDOT) will host a second public meeting concerning their upcoming Loop 337 expansion 

project.  The meeting will be held in the New Braunfels High School cafeteria at 2551 Loop 337 in New Braunfels. 

At the event, TxDOT staff will provide the public with the opportunity to review proposed plans, take public 

feedback and be available to answer questions.  

 The proposed improvements expand Loop 337 from two lanes to a four-lane, divided roadway (with pedestrian 

accommodations) from Hillcrest Drive to Rueckle Road.  

 The first public meeting concerning the project was held in conjunction with a joint public forum hosted by 

Mayor Barron Casteel and District 4 Councilmember Chris Monceballez in February of this year. 
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